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I support this bill because it will provide much needed funds for fire safety for Oregon 

communities, and will raise those monies from industries related to wild fire danger 

as many fires start on private forested land.The process of harvesting timber can 

contribute to wildfire danger due to scattered or piled slash. Businesses affecting and 

affected by wildfires should be expected to contribute to solutions for dangerous 

problems like this, and the danger of these fires is only growing as climate change 

worsens. Please make rural communities like mine safer by passing this bill. 


